
 

 

 

 

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR:: DIBRUGARH UNIVERSITY:DIBRUGARH 
Memo No.: DU/ DR-A/APC/18/341      Date: 01.03.2018 

 

 

NOTIFICATION 
 

DECLARATION OF HOLIDAY ON ACCOUNT OF ‘DOL YATRA/ HOLI’ 

  

 In pursuance of the Notification of the Office of the Deputy Commissioner, Dibrugarh 

District vide No. DPE.8/2089/361 dated 28.02.2018, the Teaching Departments, Centres for 

Studies, DUIET and the Administrative Offices of Dibrugarh University shall remain closed on 

02.03.2018 on account of  ‘Dol Yatra/ Holi’.  

However, the Key Officials of the University shall be on duty during the Holiday. 

Issued with due approval. 

 
(Prof. M.N. Dutta) 

Registrar 

Dibrugarh University 

 

 

Copy to: 

1. The Vice-Chancellor, Dibrugarh University for information. 

2. The Deans, Dibrugarh University for information 

3. All Heads/ Chairpersons of the Departments/Centre for Studies, Dibrugarh University for 

information.  

4. All Officers, Dibrugarh University for information. 

5. Sri Gunadeep Chetia, Programmer, Dibrugarh University for information. He is requested to 

upload the Notification in the Dibrugarh University website. 

6. File. 

 
(Prof. M.N. Dutta) 

Registrar 

Dibrugarh University  

 

 


